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IACT ANNOUNCES THE LAUNCHING OF ANCESTRAL HEALING TV 

“Healing the Family Tree” 

 

Seattle, WA – Today, the Institute of African Centered Thought (IACT) announced the 

launching of its Ancestral Healing TV Series on Patreon, Thursday, September 1, 2022. The 

AH Series will focus on healing the family trees of African Americans and individuals from all 

social classes who volunteer to share their stories of mental challenges and dysfunctions.  

The AH Series will also offer private and non-private online Ancestral Healing Circles. 

The AH Circles provides insight on a subconscious level to those diagnosed with a mental 

disorder because of racial and generational trauma and how these emotional influences transfer  

from the DNA and Family Tree throughout generations. 

IACT is committed to raising the conscious environment of African Americans to improve 

cultural understanding and communication through its platforms of online learning programs, 

conferences, seminars, debates, partnerships, and collaborations of like-minded organizations to 

improve the human condition.  
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